The Vice President and Councillor of Tourism, Alejandra Ferrer, together with Head of Tourism Promotion Carlos Bernús and Catalina Ramis from the Data Observatory will present the results of the Tourism Satisfaction Barometre. Other attendees of the meeting will include President Ana Juan and the other councillors.

Councillor Ferrer encouraged islanders, business owners and associations to attend the presentation, which is due to take place next Thursday 18 November at the Sala de Cultura (Cinema). Ferrer hoped for a high turnout, charging it would "help us secure a better future for the island".

16 November 2021 Communications Office Consell de Formentera

